
 
From: Karen Photography 
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 3:23 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] By Laws and government shut down 

 

Hi, I am taking the time to write about the new by law in place limiting private gatherings to 10 

indoors and 25 outdoors. I would like to say as a mother that home schools it makes no sense that 

I can't meet up with my homeschooling families while children in schools are packed in like 

sardines and considered safe, yet a home schooling gathering is considered unsafe. 

 I would like an immediate response and would like the city to reconsider in forcing this law. A 

letter of approval, to meet as homeschoolers, would be effective so that while we continue 

meeting regardless of the law, we could do so without breaking the by law and have the support 

of our city. Thank you. 

Sincerely, Karen deWit.  

  

 


